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NOELLE’S GIFT CHEQUE PRESENTATION  

TO BE HELD NEXT WEEK 
 
 
Members of the Noelle’s Gift charitable fund will next week present the  
St. Clair Catholic and Lambton Kent district school boards with a donation 
for the coming school year. 
 
The cheque presentation will be held Tuesday, September 10, 2013 at 2:00 
p.m. in the Boardroom of  the St. Clair Catholic District School Board 
Education Centre, 420 Creek Street, Wallaceburg. 
 
The Noelle’s Gift charitable fund was established earlier this year in memory 
of Noelle Paquette, a former Kindergarten teacher with St. Clair Catholic, 
who died suddenly and tragically in January 2013.   
 
Funds from Noelle’s Gift will be dispersed independently through the  
St. Clair Catholic and Lambton Kent district school boards to support 
needful children and families.  School principals will make an application 
whenever a child is in need.  Requests may be for funds to pay for 
eyeglasses, clothing, food, medicine – anything that will help children and 
families in crisis. 
 
The amount of the donation will be announced during the cheque 
presentation.  
 
 

For more information regarding this release, please contact: 
 

 

 

Jim McKenzie 
Director of Education (Acting) 
St. Clair Catholic District School Board 
519-627-6762, Ext. 241 

Jim Costello 
Director of Education 

Lambton Kent District School Board 
519-354-3775, ext. 31230 

 


